
         March, 24, 2014 
 
To: Senate Committees on Health and Commerce and Consumer Protection 
Re: SCR 26 
 
 Aloha Chairs Baker, Green, and the members of their committees, 
 
 On behalf of the Community Alliance for Mental Health along with United Self Help we 
support passage of SCR 26. 
 
 We feel that the treatment of the autism spectrum is important for our Ohana and 
therefore encourage the passage of SCR 26 in order to hurry that day that such treatment will 
be available. 
 
Scott Wall 
Vice President for Policy 
Community Alliance for Mental Health 
 
  
Scott Wall 
Vice President for Policy 
Community Alliance for Mental Health 

Board of Directors 
 
Anne Chipchase 
President 
 
Robert Scott Wall 
Vice President 
 
Brenda Kosky  
Secretary 
 
William Lennox  
Treasurer 
 
Susan King 
 
Linda Takai 
 
Randolph Hack 
 
Gina Hungerford 
 
 
 
 


